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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing and Contracting Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

THRU: 

FROM: 

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jft 
Lee Frey, Project Manager LF 

DATE: 

RE: 

December 8, 2021 

Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP22-0l l Central Peninsula 
Landfill Leachate Infrastructure Improvement Design 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received proposals for RFP22-011 
Central Peninsula Landfill Infrastructure Improvement Design. Proposal packets were released 
and the Request for Proposal was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on October 19, 2021 and 
the Anchorage Daily News on October 18, 2021. 

The project consists of designing various infrastructure improvements to the Central Peninsula 
Landfill Leachate system including a new above ground storage tank, new leachate pond and 
improvements to piping and SCADA. 

On the due date of November 16, 2021 two (2) proposals were received and ranked by a review 
committee as follows: 

Geosyntec Consultants 
Tetra Tech 

LOCATION 

Anchorage, Alaska 
Anchorage, Alaska 

TOTAL SCORE 

329 
293 

The highest ranking proposal, which includes a cost factor, was submitted by Geosyntec 
Consultants with a lump sum cost proposal of $333,900.00. The proposal review committee 
recommends award of a contract to Geosyntec Consultants. Your approval for this award is hereby 
requested. 

Funding for this project is in account number 411.32122.SLF02.43011 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

NA 

D 

12/8/2021 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. --~4~11=.3=21=2=2.S=L~F0=2·=43=0~11 __ 

Amount --~$=33=3=.9=00=.0-"--0 ____ _ 

By: C.,~ fJf\- 12/8/202 
Date: __ 




